Whilst no being against solar or other alternative power generating methods, I strongly believe the proposed Jindera solar plant will have a negative effect on Jindera and the surrounding area for the following reasons:
· Access to the proposed site is via narrow, substandard roads which will not be able to carry the large volume of vehicles required during construction safely
· Land values for adjoining properties  will undoubtable decrease 
· The health and wellbeing of the residents surrounding the site has already been, and will continue to be, negatively affected.
· The proposed site is well known for being blanketed by thick fog for much of the winter months.
· During the 25-30 year expected lifetime of the plant, I think it reasonable to assume that its ownership will change several if not many times. What guaranty is there that the owners at time of decommissioning will return the land to its present state as promised, and what will be the environmental impact of disposing of the thousands of spent solar panels (from this plant and the many others popping up across the country)?
· As a small business operator I rely heavily on farming and related activities to keep my doors open. While one solar plant in the area may not have a huge impact on my bottom line, when combined with the other proposed plants in close proximity to the Jindera one, I will certainly be impacted to some degree.
· The proposed site has a long and reliable history of being good, productive farming land
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